
 EUGENE CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Brothers & Sisters Together in Christ 

THIS WEEK AND BEYOND 
AT A GLANCE 

 

Sunday,  
Nov. 15 
10:30 am 

Sunday Morning Worship 

In the building socially dis-
tanced, with masks.  
Or listen on 98.7 FM radio 
from the parking lot. 

Song Leader— Ron Palmer 

Prayer—Roy Gotzman 

Communion—Mike Duffield 

Sermon—Calvin Groen 

Invitation, Announcements & 
Closing Prayer—  

Carl McGlothin 

Every  
Tues.  
& Thurs. 
9:00 am 
 
Wed.  
6:00pm 
 
 

Prayer Meeting on ZOOM or at 
Building (socially distanced, 
with mask) 
 
 
 
BEMA Podcast  
Bible Study AT BUILDING 

SUNDAY Nov. 15, 2020 

Welcome! 
We are overjoyed that you are here this 
morning to worship the Lord!  Please  
observe the state requirements for face 
coverings and social distancing and let us 
know how we may serve you. 

Thanksgiving Boxes &  
Benevolence Pantry 
 

Each year Eugene Church of Christ 
asks for names of people who would 
benefit from receiving a Thanksgiving 
box to assist with providing a holiday 
meal. Now is the time to  
submit names.  
 
And just like everything is a little bit different this 
year, the benevolence team is working out the 
details so that everyone can be as safe as  
possible.   
 
To submit a name, or if you have questions or 
would like to contribute or participate, please 
talk to a member of the benevolence team —  
Van & Kim Mosley, Janet & Mel Johnson or  
Bret & Denise Foreman.  
 
  
Luke 3:11 
11 John answered, “Anyone who has two shirts 
should share with the one who has none, and 
anyone who has food should do the same.”  



 

Brothers & Sisters, how to get 

INVOLVED  

Missions Support:  
*Disaster Relief Effort, Inc. *Mt. States Children’s Home 
*Ashcrafts in Africa  *Spanish Literature Ministries 

Daily Prayers  
Pray without Ceasing  
1 Thessalonians 5:17 

Dear Lord, you know every battle,  
every fear, every pain, every struggle.  
We lift all of them up to you Lord: 
 
We pray for cancer fighters & chronically 
ill, health-challenged & shut-ins.  
We pray for men, women, children in all 
relationships and circumstances, including 
unborn babies. We thank you Lord for the 
caregivers, workers, volunteers, including 
all church members and regular attendees, 
all church Elders, Deacons and leadership,  
All military personnel, all elected officials 
and public servants. Lord we pray for our 
nation, one nation under you, God. 
 

Thank you Lord for loving us, protect-
ing us and giving to all who seek you. 
In all things we submit to your will and 
seek your guidance.  
In Jesus’ name, Amen. 

Praying for:  
Joyce Ice, Raylynn Thornton, 

Hannah Thornton, Terry Lake, 

Harold Toliver, Foreman’s & 

family, Brenda Willhoft, Jessica 

Lowrey, Rollins family, Dave & 

Debra Breninger, Capt. Rex 

Hoffman (serving in Kosovo), 

Roger Dale, Joy Casey, Larry 

Honaker, Azalea Kimball, Ruth 

Wormuth Price, Julie Hines,  

Barbara Dixon, Cindy Gregory, 

Pat Wignes, Frances Bingham. 

Matthew 6: 1-4 

“Be careful not to practice your righteousness in front of others to be seen by them. If 
you do, you will have no reward from your Father in heaven. 

2 “So when you give to the needy, do not announce it with trumpets, as the hypocrites do 
in the synagogues and on the streets, to be honored by others. Truly I tell you, they have 
received their reward in full. 3 But when you give to the needy, do not let your left hand 
know what your right hand is doing, 4 so that your giving may be in secret. Then your  
Father, who sees what is done in secret, will reward you. 



Week at a Glance  
Tues.  Nov. 17  9 a.m.    

 Prayer Group—All are welcome  

 (W/mask at building and on ZOOM)    

Wed.   Nov. 18  6 p.m.  

 Wednesday Night Bible Study 

 (W/mask at bldg) BEMA  

Thurs.  Nov. 19   9 a.m.   

 Prayer Group—All are welcome  

 (W/mask at building and on ZOOM)  

Learn about the Bible 
 

Do you want to learn  
more about the Bible?  

 
Please check out the self-paced, Christian-led 

FREE Online Bible Study available at: 
 

amazinglove.worldbibleschool.org 
 

OK to recommend to a friend, too!  

Please email Denise at: of-

A Note: Parking Lot Worship 
 

First of all, we are so thankful that you 

are with us in worship! As poor weather 

sets in, please drive thru the portico area 

to pick-up communion and a bulletin    

BEFORE parking your car before worship 

so everyone can stay drier!  

—UPDATE— 
 

We will not be having the 
usual reveal fellowship party 
in December. Please plan of 

revealing yourself to your secret pal as we 
wrap up the year with final notes and/or gifts. 
 
Also, there will be no Secret Pals for 2021, but 
we will plan to start up again for 2022.   

Winter Coat Drive to 
Benefit Eugene Mission 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

As the leaves fall and outside temperatures drop, we turn our eyes to people within our own  
community who are in need of warm clothing items for winter. 

 
To help out, there is a collection bin in the lobby of the church building set up to re-
ceive winter clothing donations. Please look through your closets and consider do-
nating gently worn: 
 Coats, jackets  Beanie hats  Adult Men/Women, 
 Scarves  Gloves   Teens & Children’s 
 Boots/warm shoes Wool sox  wear accepted 
 
 

Luke 3:11 1 John answered, “Anyone who has two shirts should share with the one who has none, and 
anyone who has food should do the same.”  



CELEBRATE! 

Birthdays  & Anniversaries 

11-15 Norm Hoffman 
11-18 Silvia Oakley 
11-21 Charlie & Silvia Oakley 
 

Eugene 

Church of Christ 
Growing, Working, Sharing...Together 

2424 Norkenzie Rd. 
Eugene, OR 97408 
Phone: 541-687-9351 
Email: office@eugenechurchofchrist.org 
 
Office Hours (Call to confirm) 
Monday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Tuesday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Wednesday By appointment only, please 
Thursday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Friday  By appointment only, please 

Leadership & Staff 
Elders 
Michael Duffield 
Norm Hoffman 
Carl McGlothin* 
 
Deacons 
Gary Brown 
Bret Foreman 
Dan Herold 
Mel Johnson* 
George Keizer* 
Freddie May 
Van Moseley 
Dave Simpson 
David Staley 

Minister 
Calvin Groen 
 
Sequoia Campus  
Ministry 
Kirk Golliher 
Jonathan Young 
Makenzie Young 
 
Church Secretary 
Denise Foreman 
 
*Elder/Deacon of 
the month 

Giving with a cheerful heart:  
- In Person on Sunday 
- Online thru Church Website 
- Snail Mail to Church Office 

Bulletins Online plus Sermon Archives 
eugenechurchofchrist.org 
eugenechurchofchrist.org/family 

Twitter.com/EugeneCofC 

www.instagram.com/

Facebook.com/EugeneCofC 

Volunteers 

Sound Board 
11/15 — Jonathan, Sub. Matt 
11/22 — Dillon, Sub. Mario 
11/29 — Matt, sub Dillon 
Children’s Hour 
11/15 — Alicia Groen, Leah Keizer, Kaylee A 
11/22 — Ashli K,  Kori M, Casey A 
11/29 — Mackenzie Young & Heather Wood 

https://www.instagram.com/eugene_church_of_christ/

